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Attention: Wanda Gorsuch, Manager, Issues and Planning 

 
 
 

 
Re: Supervisory Review re BC Vegetable Marketing Commission 

We write in response to the July 29, 2022 letter from Mr. Hira, QC in relation to Bajwa Farms Ltd. 
(“Bajwa Farms”).  

There is no basis for any further process arising from Bajwa Farms’ participation in the supervisory 
review. No allegations were made against the complainant participants in the supervisory review 
and certainly none were made against Bajwa Farms. We note that Hearing Counsel specifically 
excluded Bajwa Farms from the further process suggested in his July 27, 2022 letter. There is 
nothing in the paragraphs from Chair Donkers’ findings quoted in Mr. Hira’s letter to support even 
a suggestion of bad faith on the part of Bajwa Farms and accordingly no basis to request that 
Hearing Counsel to engage in a consideration of whether Bajwa Farms acted in bad faith. 

Sincerely, 

DLA Piper (Canada) LLP 
Per: 

 

Dean Dalke 
DXD 


